IMPORTANT ANNOUNGEMENT

Dear Parents,

This is a kind reminder to deposit your
ward's fee till the month of June 2025 by
Tuesday 10th June 2025,to avoid any late

fee charges.

We appreciate your prompt attention to
this matter and look forward to vyour

continued support and cooperation.

Warm Regards,
Principal

Gardenia Public School



